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Notice of Advance Removal of Absentee and Early Voting ballots for the November 3, 2020 
State Election 

 
In accordance with the Secretary of State Regulations 47.12 and under the provisions of section 
7(k) of Chapter 115 of the Acts of 2020, the Town of Sudbury will be opening  early voted 
ballots on the following days and times: 
 
Sunday, October 25, 2020        10:00 AM  
Monday October 26, 2020              10:00 AM  
Tuesday, October, 27, 2020             9:00 AM  
Wednesday, October 28, 2020        9:00 AM  
Thursday, October 29, 2020            9:00 AM  
Friday, October 30, 2020                 9:00 AM  
Saturday, October 31, 2020            10:00 AM  
Sunday, November 1, 2020         10:00AM 
 
Location:  Lower Town Hall Meeting Room-322 Concord Rd. Sudbury MA. 
This notice will be posted on the Sudbury Town Website 
 
The Advance Removal of ballots process is open to the Public for observation during the above 
dates and hours. As the Town Offices remain closed to the public we respectfully ask that 
observers register by emailing clerk@sudbury.ma.us in advance of all processing of early voted 
ballots sessions. The wearing of facial coverings will be requested. 
. 
 Please contact the Town Clerk’s Office with any questions. 
 
October 9, 2020 
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